
From: joe grogan   
Sent: December 19, 2020 11:34 AM 
To: Jones, Jill <jill.jones@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Thompson, Allan <allan.thompson@caledon.ca>; Ian Sinclair ; Innis, 
Jennifer <jennifer.innis@caledon.ca>; Downey, Johanna <johanna.downey@caledon.ca>; Groves, 
Annette <annette.groves@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Re: Representation of Caledon on Regional Council/Regional By-laws 84-2020 and 85-2020 

Ms. Jones, I have read theses motions and they do not provide any details whatsoever with 
respect to Caldon's concerns with respect to representation on regional Council and the loss of 
two Caldon representatives effective in 2022.  The motions do not capture any of the 
concerns/remarks/comments/suggestions at Regional Council on December 17, 2020. 

This is entirely unacceptable given the importance of this matter.  As a citizen of Bolton since 
1975, I am shocked that an elected body would produce such a farce that covers up the 
manipulation that has gone on up to this point on the matter of Caledon's representation on 
the Region of Peel Council.  This specific comment reflects my opinion. 

Each motion is really giving to Regional Council a blank cheque to do whatever the majority 
wants, totally ignoring the interests of the minority, namely the Town of Caledon's Regional 
councillors.  In my opinion, Region of Peel Council has major problems related to governance 
which this matter clearly indicates.  Such mismanagement should be taken up at the Provincial 
level by the Town of Caledon.  I am copying Caledon representatives on such a proposed action 
via this note. 

I am also requesting that this correspondence be immediately posted on the Region's website 
and as well to be part of the package of documents circulated/posted with the minutes of this 
meeting, held on December 17, 2020 

Joe Grogan/  

December 19, 2020
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